






Dear Parents/Guardians

CRICKET CLUB 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are going to run a Cricket Club on Wednesday after school.  This is going to be run by Rossendale Leisure Trust and will run from 3.30pm – 4.30pm.  The club will commence on 17th April-22nd May.

Children should wear their PE kit and all other equipment will be provided.  The club is open to all children.  Please return the completed reply slip if your child would like to attend.  This club is currently funded by school so is free of charge.

Kind Regards,



Miss F McGinley
Office Manager
______________________________________________________________

Cricket Club 

I give permission for my child/ren:

Pupil Name___________________________________to attend 

Pupil Name___________________________________to attend 

Cricket Club on Monday afternoons 3.30pm – 4.30pm.

Signed______________________________________Parent/carer

If your child can’t attend a session you must inform school, or it will be assumed that they no longer want their place. This needs to be done prior to the session so that sessions can be planned accordingly to the numbers and so that accurate registers can be created.
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